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August 29, 2023 
The Compliance Manager 
BSE Limited 
Corporate Relationship Dept., 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street,Mumbai 400001. 
Scrip Code: 500655 
 

 

 

The Manager, Listing Department 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 

Exchange Plaza, Plot No. C/1, G Block, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, 

Bandra (East), Mumbai 400 051. 
Trading Symbol: GRWRHITECH  

Kind attention: Mr. Shubho 
Bera,  
 

 Kind attention: Mr. Binoy Yohannan, 
 

Subject: Response to a clarification requested vide your letter/email dated 
August 28, 2023, regarding the movement in the Company's share price on 
the NSE/BSE. 

With regard to the subject matter, we would like to clarify as follows: 

1. All material information affecting the operation/performance of the Company, 
including all price-sensitive information and events that have a bearing on the 
operation/ performance of the Company, including price sensitive information, 
as per Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015, has been disclosed by the Company within 
the stipulated time. Further, the Company has provided timely 
clarifications/information sought by the stock exchanges. 

2. At present to the best of our knowledge, the Company does not have any 
pending information/announcement (including impending announcement), 
that may have a bearing on the price/volume behaviour in the Company’s scrip 
required to be disclosed as per the provisions of Regulation 30 of LODR. The 
Company will continue to make the relevant disclosures within the required 
timeframes. 

We trust that this clarifies the matter and would be grateful if you would kindly 
note this for your records. 
 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For Garware Hi-Tech Films Limited  
 

 

Awaneesh Srivastava 
Company Secretary 
FCS 8513 
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